
 
 

December 15, 2020 
 

 
Dear Mr. Madar, Esquire, 
 
Congratulations on the new expansion of your business. We are so grateful for your advice, 
guidance and legal expertise and the successful outcome of our litigation. 
 
Before we began working with you, we were concerned that as a Canadian company we would be 
at a disadvantage. We were unsure of how to navigate the Israeli legal system from afar. Your 
knowledge and legal savvy reassured us and helped to bring our case to an extremely successful 
conclusion. You have impressive command of the Hebrew language as a persuasive tool both in 
oral arguments and in your written briefs. 
 
We were also impressed with your responsiveness to our questions and queries. We appreciate the 
time you took to comprehensively explain the difficulties and potential pitfalls that we might 
encounter. This is all the more significant due to the time difference between Canada and Israel. 
 
You were able to ensure that we were well prepared for our court appearances and we appreciate 
your reassuring nature as we appeared to be a witness. Moreover, we recognize that there were 
obstacles, even after the verdict came down squarely in our favour. You were dedicated to ensuring 
that the court order was fully satisfied and that we received complete payment as dictated by the 
ruling. 
 
The more we worked with you the more we felt confident that we had wisely put our trust in you. 
While we do not wish to have further contentious matters, we will not hesitate to turn to you again 
if necessary. 
 
We wish you great success and believe that all your clients will be well served. 
 
 
 
_______________ 
Catherine Lechter 
Vice President and General Counsel 
Koren International Trade Inc. 
Montreal, Quebec Canada 
(514) 288-9838 
 


